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April 4, 2007 
 

Media Advisory 
 

Congressman Farr, New NPS President 
To Dedicate Academic Building 

 
Date/Time:    Monday, April 9, 2007 at 2:00 p.m. 
Location:  Glasgow Hall, Naval Postgraduate School  
Media Credentials:   Media interested in attending should contact John Sanders (656-3346) or Senior 

Chief Jacqueline Kiel (656-1068) for press credentials and other details.  
 
Rep. Sam Farr (D-Carmel) and retired Vice Admiral Dan Oliver, the new Naval Postgraduate School 
president, will be the keynote speakers for a dedication ceremony of the Glasgow Hall annex.  The 
ribbon cutting will be held Monday, April 9, at 2 p.m. in the building’s outdoor courtyard. 
 
The annex is a $12 million project which adds 32,000 square feet and state-of-the-art information 
technology for the computer science department and interdisciplinary Cebrowski Institute for 
Innovation and Information Superiority, both units of the Graduate School of Operational and 
Information Sciences (GSOIS).   
 
The facility was designed to be compatible with the existing Glasgow Hall, a 108,000 square-foot 
building completed in 1992.  The original building has 19 classrooms, 150 offices, laboratories, 
study rooms, a lecture hall and an auditorium.  The Glasgow Hall annex provides 90 additional 
rooms for high tech-labs and offices.  
 
The dedication ceremony will mark Oliver’s first media event as NPS president on his first day in 
office.  He is the institution’s first permanent civilian president and was appointed to a five-year 
term by Secretary of the Navy Donald Winter.    
 

 
About the Naval Postgraduate School 

 
The mission of the Naval Postgraduate School is to enhance United States national security through graduate, 
executive and professional education programs focusing on the unique needs of military leaders, with research 
and advanced studies directed towards the needs of the Navy and Department of Defense. NPS students come 
from all United States services and the services of nearly 60 countries. For additional information, see 
http://www.nps.edu.  For information about the Graduate School of Operational & Information Sciences go to 
http://www.nps.navy.mil/gsois/index.htm; for the Cebrowski Institute http://www.nps.edu/cebrowski/. 
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